
From: Mustafa Agha <Mustafa.Agha@businesswesternsydney.com>
Sent: Friday, 25 March 2022 3:38 PM

Hi Clare, 
  
I have come to submit a copy but realised the portal is now closed. 
  
Attached is a final copy of our submission. Please let me know where I should forward it to, if you are not the right 
person. 
  
Thanks so much for your help. 
  
Regards,  

Mustafa Agha 
Policy Manager – Business Western Sydney   
 
0433 074 020  
www.businesswesternsydney.com 

You can read our latest report at www.closertohome.com.au  

_________________________________ 

 

 






